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NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Meeting of the Ad Hoc Technical Expert Group on Island Biodiversity, 
Puerto de la Cruz (Tenerife), Canary Islands, Spain,  

13-17 December 2004 
 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
After consultation with the Government of Spain and the authorities of the Canary 

Islands, I am pleased to inform you that the meeting of the Ad Hoc Technical Expert 
Group (AHTEG) on Island Biodiversity will be held in Puerto de la Cruz (Tenerife), 
Canary Islands, Spain, from 13 to 17 December 2004.   

 
Selected experts, as previously announced by Notification 2004-043 to CBD 

National Focal Points, have been contacted by the Secretariat and issued an official 
invitation letter to the meeting in order to facilitate travel arrangements. 

 
The working documents prepared for the meeting and forwarded to selected 

participants in July 2004 remain unchanged.  The complete list of documents available 
for this meeting is accessible through the CBD website at 
http://www.biodiv.org/doc/meeting.aspx?mtg=TEGIB-01. 

 
Accept, Madam/Sir, the assurance of my highest consideration. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hamdallah Zedan 
Executive Secretary 
 


